
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: 070/19 

 

 

1st July 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

Re: Vermont and New York Ski Trip 2020  

There has been a change to the above trip which  I would like to draw to your attention.  The original letter stated 

that we would leave on Sunday 5th April and return on Sunday 12th April 2020.   In order to get direct flights we will 

now be leaving on Saturday 4th April, still returning on Sunday 12th April. We will fly directly to Newark, New York for 

our outlet shopping and then head to the New York based Hotel to stay the night before our transfer to resort the 

following day.  The extra night in New York is at no extra cost, and will enable us to arrive at the resort more 

refreshed as it did last time we travelled. 

We will meet at Manchester Airport Terminal 2 to fly with United Airlines to Newark.  Further information such as 

meeting times and points will be passed on in due course. 

Flight information: 

4/4/20 MAN-EWR 0900-1145 UA080 
11/4/20 EWR-MAN 1920-0715 UA081 
 

It has never been a issue in the past, however, I would like to point out that during their stay in America students will 

be sharing a super king size bed.  

With skiing being a physical activity, I would urge your son to consider being ‘ski fit’, building strength and endurance 

wherever possible, such as PE lessons would be a great benefit. 

If you would like to discuss further of require any further information please contact me as soon as possible at school 

on 427 1825 or via email sjones@stmargaretsacademy.com 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr S. Jones. 
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